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Strategic Plan and Corporate Business Plan 

At the Council meeting held on Thursday 17 June 2021 
Council adopted the Strategic Community Plan 2021-2031 
and the Corporate Business Plan 2021-2025. 

The Strategic Community Plan captures and outlines the 
Shire community’s long-term (10 year +) vision, values, 
aspirations and priorities with reference to other Shire of 
Manjimup plans, State and Federal Government plans, 
information and resourcing capability. Its priorities and 
goals have been driven by community engagement and it 
takes a ‘whole of shire’ approach. 

The Corporate Business Plan is an internal planning tool 
that translates Council and the community’s priorities 
defined in the Strategic Community Plan into operational 
activities to be completed by the local government 
administration. The plan details the services, operations 
and projects the Shire will deliver within the next four 
years. It also includes the processes for delivering these 
and the estimated costs associated.  

Youth Engagement 

Recent grant funding from Foundation for Rural Regional 
Renewal Tackling Tough Times Together ($60,000), and the 
Criminal Property Confiscation Grants Program ($95,053), 
along with $41,074 from the Shire of Manjimup, has 
enabled the Shire to commit to a Youth Engage and 
Empower Project.  

The project aims to support youth mental health and 

resilience, assist youth to develop a sense 
of community belonging and engagement, 
develop leadership and life skills and 
support the development of the local 
youth services sector.  

The project is a collaboration between the 
Shire of Manjimup, youth groups, schools and youth 
agencies and focuses on young people from the age of 12 
upwards to 25 years old within the Shire of Manjimup. The 
project will be undertaken over two years, from July 2021 
till June 2023, led by a full time project facilitator for which 
recruitment has commenced.  

Upgraded Shire Website 

Have you checked out the Shire’s website lately? 

We have recently upgraded our website to our provider’s 
new platform.   

The upgraded site is fresh and clean and easy to navigate.  

Roll up for WA 

We've all worked together to keep WA one of the Safest 
places in the world. To protect our lifestyle, there's one 
more thing we need to do. We need to roll up our sleeves 
and get vaccinated for COVID-19.  

To stay updated on the vaccine rollout, find trusted 
resources, and answers to any questions you may have, 
visit the WA Government’s Roll up for WA website. 
 

Until next time ….Paul 

A message from your Shire President Cr Paul Omodei 

Council Meetings  
The next Ordinary Meeting of the Manjimup Shire 
Council will be held in the Council Chambers, Cnr 

Rose and Brockman Streets, Manjimup.  

The meeting commences at 5.30pm on Thursday, 8 
July 2021. Copies of the agenda are available the 
Tuesday prior to the meeting via the Shire website, 
at any library within the Shire of Manjimup or the 

Administration Office.  

Any person wishing to address or ask a question of 
the Council is welcome to do so at the start of the 
meeting. Please note that if there are confidential 
items to be discussed, members of the public may 

be asked to leave the room for a period of time.  


